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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
May 29, 2024 
 

 
 

To:   Casey Brannon, Supervisor, District I 
   Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
   Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
   Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
   Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
     County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Weisenberger Road Improvements 
 MDOT Project Activation Request 
 
 
The Engineering Department is recommending the Board approve the attached letter for submission  to 
MDOT to activate the Weisenberger Road Improvements Project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
CASEY BRANNON          TREY BAXTER         GERALD STEEN        KARL M. BANKS      PAUL GRIFFIN 
       District One                  District Two                District Three                District Four           District Five 



 

 

MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

125 West North Street • Post Office Box 608 Canton , 
Mississippi 39046 

601-855-5500 • Facsimile 601-855-5759 
www.madison-co.com 

 
 
June 3, 2024 
 
Josh Tillery, P.E. 
District 5 LPA Coordinator 
Mississippi Department of Transportation 
Highway 80 West 
Newton, MS  39345 
 
Reference: Madison County, MS 
  Weisenberger Road Widening from US 51 to Parkway East 
  Project Activation Request 
 
Dear Mr. Tillery, 
 
The Madison County Board of Supervisors respectfully requests the MDOT to activate the referenced 
project.  This project will include the widening of Weisenberger Road from US 51 to Parkway East including 
Improvements to the intersection of US 51. 
 
Enclosed please find copies of the requested documents as outlined in the LPA Manual. 
 
Chief LPA Official:    LPA Project Director: 
Gerald Steen, President    Tim Bryan, P.E. 
gerald.steen@madison-co.com   Timothy.Bryan@madison-co.com 
601-790-2590     601-790-2520 (work) 
      601-259-0172 (cell) 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gerald Steen, President 
 
Enclosures 

http://www.madison-co.com/
mailto:gerald.steen@madison-co.com
mailto:Timothy.Bryan@madison-co.com

